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Illinois Department of Transportation License No. 12-09116-03
ATTN: Mr. J._Gehler, Bureau Chief
Bureau of Materials and Physical

Research
126 East Ash Street
Springfield, Illinois 62706

Gentlemen:
i

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. C. T. Oberg
of this office on August 24, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 12-09116-03 and to the discussion of our findings with
Mr. H. Gene Markos at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under y sur license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Com.nission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspec-
tion consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative
records, observations, independent measurements, and interviews with
personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
' course of this inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
|
2 Since ly,

O
.

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
,

Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1

cc: J. Ebers, Jr.
H. G. Markos
DMB/Dp ument Control Desk (RIDS)
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